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Docket Nos. 030-04659 License Nos. 20-06799-02
030-11281 20-06799-04G

Cambridge Medical Technology Corporation
ATTN: Joseph P. Carroll
President and CED
575 Middlesex Turnpike
Billerica, Massachusetts 01865

Gentlemen:
Subject: Special Inspection No. 90-001

On May 24, 1990, Elizabeth Ullrich and Mark C. Roberts of this office conducted
a special safety inspection at the above adcdress of activities authorized by
the apove listed NRC licenses. The inspection was a review of the activities
conducted under the above identifiea licenses. The findings of the inspection
were discussed with James MclLeman at the conciusion of the inspection, A copy
of the NRC inspection report is enclosed.

Within the scope of this inspection, no violations were identified.

In accordance with Section 2.790 of the NRC's "Rules of Practice", Part 2
Title 10, Code of Federal Regqulations, a copy of this letter will be placed
in the Public Document Room. No reply t2 this Jetter is required.

Your cooperation with us is appreciated.

Sincerely,

Original Siannd Py:
John D. Wizman

John I. Kinneman, Chief
Nuclear Materials Safety Section B
Division of Radiation Safety
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Public Document Room (PDR)
Nuciear Safety Information Center (NSIC)
Commonweaith of Massachusetts
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